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THE COLLEGE OF WOOSTER
Wooster. Ohio 44e91

August 23, 1979

-

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In response to your letter of August 10, 1979, regarding
shipping of low level radioactive wastes, we provide this
information.

The College of Wooster does not ship radioactive wastes.
According to our license (#34-11812-01), Item 15, Waste
Disposal, effluent waste is diluted and discharged into the
public waste disposal system. Volatile wastes are incinerated.
The maximum amount of waste disposed within a month is limited
to one millicurie.

I trust this will satisfy your inquiry regarding shipping low
level radioactive waste.

Sincerely,

6tX. .

1 Donald L. Wise
Danforth Professor
Chairperson
Department of Biology
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